EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 2001 - 2002

President

Nancy Lombard Suffield High School Suffield, CT 06078

Past President

Laura Fiore Nathan Hale Middle School

Norwalk, CT 06851 President Elect

Dr. Judith Bourell Miller Central CT State University New Britain, CT 06050

Secretary

Christie Gilluly Moriarty School Norwich, CT 06360

Treasurer

Anthony Taddei Beecher Road School Woodbridge, CT 06525

Vice President Health

Janice Skene Eastbury School Glastonbury, CT 06033

Vice President Physical Education

Joan Golden Hartford Public Schools

Hartford, CT 06105 Vice President

Recreation

Andrew Kaptain New Haven Public Schools New Haven, CT 06519

Vice President Dance

Catherine Fellows
Central CT State University
New Britain, CT 06050

Bulletin Editor

Dr. David Harackiewicz Central CT State University New Britain, CT 06050

Community Service

Coordinator

Janice Harrington Forbes School Torrington, CT 06790

Membership Chair

Kathy Nauber Maple Hill School Naugatuck, CT 06770 Student Advisor

Dr. Victoria Morley

Central CT State University New Britain, CT 06050

Executive Director

Constance Kapral Hebron Avenue School Glastonbury, CT 06033 Connecticut Association
for Health,
Physical Education
Recreation & Dance
www.ctahperd.org

Dr. Stuart Robertshaw; CEO National Association for the Humor Impaired 400 South 15th Street, Suite 201 LaCrosse. WI 54601

Dear Stu,

What a delight it was to finally meet you in person. You are truly a very 'Funny Guy', and a true scholar in your field.

I want to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation and thanks to you for agreeing to be the Kick off Keynote presenter CAHPERD organization's 80th year celebration.

Your Keynote address, on Thursday morning, November 8, 2001 entitled, "How to Prevent Humor Impairment in Education" really supported our 2001 conference theme. You truly did 'set the pace' for the entire conference with your stories and humor!

The powerful message that 'humor can have a healing effect on everyone' was so neatly packaged in your high energy address, and was never clouded in the well constructed and tasteful format of your presentation.

Your stories coupled with your unique humor brought 'tears of joy' to many an eye. Everyone laughed and listened attentively as they witnessed first hand the healing power of humor.

The evaluation of your presentation is best stated by the "STANDING OVATION" that you received at the end of your session! Everyone left the presentation grinning from ear to ear.

As I see it a little laughter is just what the Doctor (Dr. Humor) ordered to keep things in perspective in the workplace!

On behalf of the Executive Board and CAHPERD members I thank you for taking the trip to Connecticut to kick off our special conference event!

Respectfully and Professionally Yours,

Laura Fiore

CAHPERD Past President

and

2001 Conference Chair

"Setting The PACE For Excellence"

~ Physically Active ~ Cognitively Empowered ~